
 

 

     November 6th, 2024 

 

To the Honorable Members of the Common Council 

City Hall, Room 205 

 

Dear Council Members: 

This letter is to inform you that in accordance with Section 320-17 of the Milwaukee Code of 

Ordinances and s. 5-50-4 of the Milwaukee City Charter, I am re appointing Stuart Mukamal to 

the Deferred Compensation Plan Board. 

I trust that the Common Council will approve this appointment.  

 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 
José G. Pérez, 

Alderman, 12th District 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Mayor Cavalier Johnson 

       Jim Owczarski, City Clerk 

       Stuart Mukamal 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 


